
            Laptop Guidance 
As the importance of online information and communication continues to grow, we 
are committed to ensuring our pupils are well-placed to meet the ever-increasing 
demands of the future.

All pupils should arrive at school with their own device to allow them to work in 
their houses and also to enable them to have access to online information in class. All 
devices should be clearly identi ed with pupils' names.

The College operates a "Bring Your Own Device" policy and pupils are expected to 
attend school with an unrestricted WiFi enabled device. Details below:

● Chromebooks, laptops and Macbooks are suitable.
● Devices must have up-to-date Antivirus protection
● No specific software or memory requirements.
● A case to protect the laptop is recommended.
● Devices should be free from parental controls/VPN tunnels to operate on the

College's WiFi.

Note: Pupils taking Computing or Design & Technology courses from Fourth Form
should contact the  IT Department via itdepartment@glenalmondcollege.co.uk to
check on any specific requirements.

Further information: A host of information is available in the Parents' Handbook.
For general enquiries please contact the Admissions Department who can be reached
via admissions@glenalmondcollege.co.uk or call 01738 842000.


